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Please support SB181 and enlarge protections to primates used in breeding and 

research. It is barbaric that we are still using live animals--sentient beings--for this 

purpose, when other methods are now available. Please end this totally unnecessary 

practice. Our society will be the better for aligning our scientific and medical practices 

with the ethics of an advanced modern culture.  


